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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I hereby express my interest in continued service to Translational Medicine as an Editor. I further  

give my consent to the Journal to disclose my affiliation and contact information. 

 

I do not have any conflict of interest, which would interfere with this important service for 

science, medicine and technology communities. 

 

I strongly recommend Translational Medicine to be indexed in PubMed Central. This unique Open 

Access journal has become an excellent source of information related to clinical research and 

practice with many subscribers world over. We also appreciate Editor in chief and other Editorial 

Board members and Journal staff who have diligently worked to establish high professional standing 

of this journal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Arun K. Rishi, Ph.D. 

Professor, 

Karmanos Cancer Institute, 

Department of Oncology and Internal Medicine, 

Wayne State University, 

Room B4334, VA Medical Center. 
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